4 February 2022

WHANGANUI
DISTRICT HEALTH BOARD
Stephen Dol Te Poari Hauora o Whanganui

100 Heads Road, Private Bag 3003
Email: Stephen.dol@thinkingezy.co.nz Whanganui 4540, New Zealand

Téna koe Stephen

Official Information Request- OIA 14042 Transfer H202116617 Investment in Increased
Number of ICU Beds.

The Whanganui District Health Board (WDHB) has received the transfer of your request from the Ministry
of Health on 16 December 2021 under Section 14 of the OIA. You requested the following information:

What investment in the increased number of ICU beds by region and hospital, have been delivered,
from 01 October 2019 to the date of your issuing the data?

The Whanganui District Health Board response:
What investment in the increased number of ICU beds by region and hospital, have been
delivered, from 01 October 2019 to the date of your issuing the data?

Whanganui DHB has had no increase in the number of ICU beds; we are not a tertiary hospital and we
have no Level I ICU beds.

Should you have any further queries about the above information, please contact our OIA
co-ordinator Anne Phoenix at anne.phoenix@wdhb.org.nz

Graham Dyer
Kaihautll Hauora — Acting Chief Executive
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